



Mr G Owen Housemaster St Patrick's Study: 01691 626538

6<sup>th</sup> June 2018

Dear Parents,

**Yours Sincerely** 

## ST PATRICK'S CHEESE AND WINE EVENING

St Patrick's offers a warm welcome to pupils and their parents/guardians to their Cheese and Wine Evening on **Friday 15**<sup>th</sup> **June 2018**. The event will take place in the Day Room of St Patrick's House and will start at 5.30pm and finish at 7.30pm approximately. This will be a social evening to enable pupils, parents, House staff and tutors to have a chance to meet or catch up with each other and generally have a pleasant evening.

It would be appreciated if you could reply by **Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> June 2018**, using the slip attached to let us know if you will be able to come along.

We do hope that you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing you very soon.

Please complete and return by Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> June, FAO: Mr G Owen – St.Patrick's Housemaster
ST PATRICK'S CHEESE AND WINE EVENING – FRIDAY 15<sup>th</sup> JUNE 2018

Name of Pupil:		
*We will / will not be a	attending the St Patrick's Cheese and Wine eveni _adults attending.	ng. (*please circle as required)
Signed:	<u>-</u>	:
	(Parent/Guardian)	

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406